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From: J Mason [maso@ngvemail.com]
Sent: Thursday, 27 August 2009 9:53 PM
To: QLD Redistribution
Subject: 2009 Electoral redistribution 2009

Dear Sir, 

 

I am sick of being transferred from the Gold Coast to Beenleigh and beyond – you just did it in the State 

redistribution and now we are to get it in the Federal redistribution, only it is even worse as we now go as far 

north as Loganlea – about 40 km away. 

 

This is unacceptable as there is no representation for Gold Coast residents in this new electorate as there is 

not in the State electorate of Albert. 

 

Please do not take our vote from us – I want a member from our area and I will not have a “local” member in 

the State or Federal systems if this stupidity goes ahead.  If I wanted a member from Beenleigh then I would 

move there – as if!!! 

 

Please reconsider and bring some rationality to your decisions, 

 

John Mason.               

 

Trish and John Mason 

76/40 Riverbrooke Drive 

UPPER COOMERA Qld. 4209 

Home    (07) 5514 4376 

Mobile  0407 397753    

Skype    maso431 

maso@ngvemail.com 

masonaus.spaces.live.com/ 

 




